
 The Palm Beach County Engineering & Public Works Department was asked to share an update about the Lyons Road 
 project to widen from 2- to 4-lanes between the LWDD L-38 Canal and Atlan�c Avenue. Here is the update since Mayor 
 Sachs’ 1/26/24 Traffic Workshop: 

 •  The contractor was able to remove barricades from  all lanes south of about 156th Ct S this week. All 
 northbound and southbound lanes are fully opened from this area south and will only experience intermi�ent 
 closures as work is completed. 

 •  Crews are working on the sidewalk along the east  side of Lyons Road between St. Mary’s and Joseph’s Market.  • 
 The asphalt crew paved the turn lanes and median crossover at Mizner Country Club this week.  •  Crews are doing 
 prep work at the intersec�on of Atlan�c Avenue and Lyons Road for the widening that needs to 

 occur there. The barricades in that area will remain un�l the intersec�on work is completed, which is expected 
 July 2024. 

 •  Intermi�ent lane closures around the Atlan�c Avenue  and Lyons Road intersec�on are expected in mid 
 February as the contractors progress in construc�on. 

 Thank you, 

 Joanne M. Keller, P.E. 
 Deputy County Engineer 
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